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STEIN AND DAY Publishers 

7 East 48 Street, New York, N.Y. 10017 

Telephone: Plaza 3-7285 

October 4, 1965 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Farm 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your note of September 27, telling me about 
Sidney Kauffman's having a copy of your manuscript. 

I've talked to Sol Stein since his return from Europe: I'm 
afraid I must tell you that his reaction to THE REPORT ON THE 

WARREN REPORT was not particularly enthusiastic. He wanted to 
know more specifically, and in summary, what your conclusions 
are (beyond the mere conclusion that The Warren Commission had 
not done the full or proper job) and said to me in a memo: 
"Before spending time on a huge manuscript, I'd want to know 
as much as we'd have to tell the public, say, in catalogue 
copy." To give you an idea of the length he refers to, I'm 
enclosing a copy of Stein and Day's latest catalogue. 

Sincerely yours„ 

4- e 7-7 I/ , 

Margaret B. Parkinson 
Editor 
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